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9th August 2020  
19th Sunday in Ordinary Time    Year A 

PMB p 114       Psalter: Week 3 

 

SATURDAY   8th August  

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

17.00 Mass Mathai + 

SUNDAY   9th August 

09.00 Mass Mariamma Joseph + 

11.00 Mass For the people of the parish 

15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  10th August:  

 St Lawrence 

09.30 Mass Francis O’Connor 

TUESDAY  11th August: 

 St Clare 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY 12th August: Feria 

 09.30 Mass Noreen Bennett 

THURSDAY   13th August: Feria 

 09.30 Mass  Thanksgiving (L)  

10.30 Midweek meditation 

FRIDAY   14th August: 

 St Maximillian Kolbe 

 09.30 Mass Pope Francis Intentions 

SATURDAY   15th August: Feria 

 09.30 Mass Private Intention 

17.00 Mass: Vigil Mass. 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard 

 

Last Sunday’s Collections: 

Papworth Everard: £54.00 

Huntingdon:  £85.00 

Standing Orders £388.68 

Total   £527.68 

Thank you for your support of our parish. 

Please book for Mass on Sundays using: 

stmichaelsbooking@outlook.com  

Your prayers are asked for: 

Our parishioners who are sick: George Aldridge, 

Bridie Ahern, Margaret Antoniades, Ellen Brown, 

Bridget Gaynor, Patrick Moore, Anne McGovern, 

Paul Reddington, Rosa Ruggiero and Patricia 

Shockledge. May the Lord reach out his healing 

hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this me: 

Edward Geraghty, Pamela Carroll, Dorothy 

Perkins, Elizabeth Chappel, Vernon Read, Joan 

Williams, Laurel Alban, Peter Wingert, Bridget 

Shockledge and Margaret Sweek. May they rest in 

peace. 

AMBER & KAYLA who will be making their 

First Confession this week in preparation for First 

Communion very soon. May they continue to grow 

in faith as they meet Jesus in the sacraments. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during Ordinary Time 

until September please pray for the following 

intentions: a deeper understanding between 

Christians and Jews; those who suffer persecution, 

oppression and the denial of human rights; human 

life; Europe and seafarers. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr Philip 

know so he can visit. We do not always get the 

names of patients & can miss people if you do 

not tell us they are in-patients. Thank you. 

PARISH MASSES: Sunday at 9.00 and 11.00 are 

live streamed. Also Monday, Thursday & Friday 

during the week for those who cannot get to Mass. 

Go to, www.stmichaelrc.org  or YouTube for St 

Michael’s Parish Huntingdon to find us.  

BOOKING FOR MASS please use the dedicated 

email address for booking, for anything else to me, 

as others can now see those emails, please use 

stmichaelshuntingdon@yahoo.com   Thank you. 
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WELCOME TO MASS: Welcome to those 

joining Mass on live stream: at Holy Communion, 

I will turn off the sound, please say the two prayers 

during that time. 

 Procedures at Mass: just as we have all 

had to learn new ways of going shopping, we must 

also be aware of new ways of being at Mass. Please 

remember to sanitise your hands, to wear a mask 

all through Mass and to touch as little as possible 

in the Church. It is also important that you do not 

make people pass close in front of you, or try to 

pass close in front of others: this means either move 

to the other end of the pew when you arrive, or step 

right out of the pew for others to get in, do not make 

them pass in front of you, this is also true when you 

move for Holy Communion. Just as you would not 

get so close to people in a shop, please do not do it 

in church. Thank you. 

ONLINE & CONTACTLESS DONATIONS: 

we have all grown used to shopping online and with 

contactless payments on a card, indeed, some shops 

now do not take cash. Our parish will soon have a 

window on our website for you to make easy online 

payments via a card if you wish. We now have a 

contactless terminal in the porch for you to give 

your collection in that way. It will make things 

much easier for all of us, and much safe for the 

counters. The terminal will be able to deal with 

your Gift Aid if you wish and eventually with a 

variety of funds you may wish to support, eg Cafod, 

Mission Sunday, all our regular second collections. 

This should be active this Sunday if you wish to 

begin using it. Those with Standing Orders do not 

need it, but those who use envelopes or loose cash 

may find it helpful. It may be a little slow at the 

beginning as Gift Aid details need to be entered, 

but that only has to be done once. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK:  Janice Moxham, 

Lorraine Brooks and Lolita Coslett on Wednesday 

12th August at 1.00 pm. Many thanks. 

 
FOODBANK DONATION: ordinarily we would 

have had a collection to support the foodbank last 

weekend, as that was not possible, I made a 

donation from our parish of £100 to continue our 

support during this very difficult time. 

MIDWEEK MEDITATION: a short talk based 

on the first two readings of the following Sunday, 

is recorded on Thursday at 10.30, you are 

welcome to join me live or view later.  

CLOTHING & DONATIONS: we are continuing 

with our annual collection of clothes for those in 

need. The clothes will go to be used by the 

Gatehouse Charity in Bury St Edmunds, this is a 

Catholic Charity working with elderly and families 

in need. They need all kind of handmade, new or 

very nearly new clothing, for people of all ages, if 

you have anything suitable please contact Clare 

Elias, on 01480 457530 or 

email: eliasm@btinternet.com Donations of 

money may also be given. This is open until the end 

of this month. 

 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
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